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What an amazing start back after the break we have had at Grove Road. All our
children are working so hard in lessons, it is a joy to see.

We are currently finalising lots of dates for the Spring and Summer terms, these will
be available very soon, keep an eye on the last pages of the newsletters.

School Photographs — Individual and sibling photos will be taken in school on Thursday
25th January. Further information regarding timing will be sent next week.

We are still running lots of extra-curricular clubs at Grove Road, please keep an eye
out for the letters regarding signing up for these.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support in everything we are doing here at

school. Enjoy the weekend and | look forward to seeing you all on Monday morning.




ATTENDANCE

Attendance totals for each class — Monday 15t January to Friday 19t January
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* == Grove Road Community Primary School
@ Safeguarding Team

Designated Safeguarding Lead
James Grayston - Headteacher

e A
Deputy Designated Deputy Demgnated
Safeguarding Lead Safeguarding Lead
Dawn Winkley — Deputy Head Sue McGrogan - Parent
& SENDCo Support Adviser

Lead Governor for Safeguarding — Margaret Beagle

For further advice / referral information, please contact:
North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Partnership
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk

Please visit our school website for more information and links
to safeguarding websites.

Grove Road Safeguarding Page

For more information about keeping children safe please click
here:

NSPCC — Keeping Children Safe Online

These websites have wonderful advice about children keeping
safe on Instagram and other social media sites

NSPCC— Share Aware

CEOP Police Safety Centre
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https://groveroad.n-yorks.sch.uk/safeguarding
http://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/share-aware/
https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/

STARS OF THE WEEK
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Gracie
Vale
Ned
Logan
Eloise
Mason
Hasina
Raffi
Afrin

Danielle
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You may have been lucky enough to have or you might be )
eagerly anticipating getting a new one at some point during this year. Whether it'll be your first ever 3
phone or an upgrade on your old model, it's always useful to have a refresher about how to set it up and Lo
_ adjust the settings to keep yoursell ~ and your valuable personal info ~ sofe and secure, We've collectad ‘)';‘ .
s0me expert tips to help you enjoy your smartphone in the healthiest woy possible. ad Y
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https://nationalcollege.com/parents

2 NHS|
UK Health
Security

Agency

Should | keep my

childoff |
chool? %
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Until...
- at least 5 days from the onset of the rash and
Chlimnpox until all blisters have crusted over
Diarrhoea and Viomiting 48 hours after their last episode
!
- they no longer have a high temiperature and
ok ar_\d e feel well enough to attend. Follow the national
(including COVID-15) qguidance if they've tested positive for COVID-19
§
. their sores have crusted and healed, or 48 hours -
mpetine after they started antibiotics 3
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Measles A days after the rash first appeared X
Mumps & days after the swelling started -
Scabies they've had their first treatment #
Scarlet Fever 24 hours after they started taking antibiotics «d
_ Whooping Cough 48 hours after they started taking antibiotics E Ham
i ey e .
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but make sure you let their school or nursery

know about...
Hand, foot and mouth
Head lice

Threadworms

Glandular fever
Tensillitis

Slapped cheek

Advice and guidance
To find out mare, search for
health protection in schools
or scan the QR code or visit
https://qrco.de/minfec.




Hi, I’'m Alex, a parent-governor at grove road. In the new year, the school will send out a message
asking for people to put themselves forward to be a parent-governor to fill some vacancies. You will
almost certainly want to ignore that message. But please don’t. Please take a few minutes to
understand what a school governor is, and why you might want to be one.

® Whatisa school governor?

Basically, a school governor is a regular person, often a parent or carer, who supports the
headteacher and leadership team to run the school. We do this by acting as a critical friend to the
leadership team, supporting them in their work and challenging them to ensure their decisions are
strong and well thought out so the children of grove road receive the best education possible.

® What doesitinvolve?

There are meetings, | won’t deny it, but they are really interesting meetings where you learn more
about the running of the school, and can ask questions of the leadership team. And there are a
variety of other ways of getting involved too, depending on your interests and your experience.

Governors play an important role in improving children’s education. If this is something that you'd
like to be part of, email me ata.tomlin@groveroad.n-yorks.sch.uk and ask any questions you might
have.

Thank you.
Alex
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(J)‘riends What do we do?

of Grove Road We run fundraising
events to raise funds to

support the school

* School discos
* Bake sales
* Xmas Fair
* Summer Fair

Want to get involved?
We would welcome any help you can give e.g.

event preparation
Set-up
Running events Get in touch
fun for more

information

It's also a great way to meet other parents!

or find us on facebook
Friends of Grove Road C.P School

@riends
of Grove Road

Friends of Grove Road are a group of Parent/Carer volunteers
associated with Grove Road Primary School. We raise funds to
support the school and enhance the education of the children

Please support FOGR raise vital funds for the school
by signing up to the following online initiatives

Easy Fundraising

Sign up 1o support us
Shop with your favourite brands
donation

or find us on facebook
Friends of Grove Road C.P School




PARENTPAY

Feedback about our new system ParentPay has so far been overwhelmingly positive. We are aware that there are some technical issues
with booking for Sammy's den and we appreciate your patience while we iron these out.
Reminder - School Meals should now be paid for using ParentPay not

More information, including your activation/login information has
heensentoutwia ema_il if you have notreceived this, please




Reminder - Please Book Sammy's Den Sessions
In Advance via ParentPay

Breakfast club is very popular, and we are full most mornings
which is lovely, however it does mean that it's extra important to

make sure that you have booked a space in advance of g
attending. G

To help us with planning and so that we know which children will
be joining us, bookings close 2 days before the session takes
place. (If you need a short notice booking, please call the office
and we will try to help)

If the club is full, we might not be able to accept children who
are dropped off without a booking.

The same applies for afterschool club. All children attending 4
must be booked through ParentPay.

If you are having any problems booking spaces, please contact
the school office
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